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A message  from  the  principal        
Dear Parents / Guardians:  
 The month of March is the longest month of the school year. Staff and 
students have been working hard on preparing our students for their state testing.  
The testing window for this year is April 23 to May 11.  We are putting a huge 
emphasis on short answer and extended response questions.  The final nine weeks 
begins March 26 with report cards going home on March 30th.  During the writing 
of this newsletter, I received word of a shooting at Chardon High School. Let’s keep 
this situation in our thoughts and prayers as this school system and their families 
attempt to move forward. 
      Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal  

La
B

ra
e 

M
id

dl
e 

S
ch

oo
l 

 
M

ar
ch

  
N

ew
s 

 

Mr. Martin Kelly 
     Principal 
   Grades 6-7-8 
 
www.labrae.k12.oh.us/ 

Newsletter 

March 2 ................................. Read-A-Shirt Contest 
March 12 ...................................... Fund Raiser ends 
March 23 ............................ End of third nine weeks 
March 30 ......... Report cards go home with students 
April 6-9 .......................... No School / Spring Break 
 

Students of the month:           
The following students have 
been selected as Students of the 
Month for February:   
 
   Allyson Spay 
   Stephen Witherow 
   Andrew Barnhart 
   Haylie Kiser 
   Jacob Sullivan 
   Rayna Estes 

Read across America day: 
 

Friday, March 2 is Read Across America Day.  The LaBrae Middle School staff 
will be wearing shirts with a message and students will be participating in a Read-A
-Shirt contest.  The winner will receive a free yearbook and other great prizes. 

Report cards: 
 

End of the third nine weeks will be 
March 23.  Report cards will go 
home with students the following 
Friday, March 30. 

  Top of the  
    morning 

Spring fund raiser: 
 

LaBrae Middle School students are 
selling Cookie Dough and other items 
including kitchen essentials, chocolate, 
jewelry, garden stuff and magazines. 
Sale started February 21 and ends on 
March 12.  
 

   Please support  
       our school.   

The true measure of a person is not in  
dollars but in sense.  

 


